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Meeting Minutes 
 

I. Call to order -  Meeting was called to order by Brenda Karales 

II. Roll call – Present, Brenda Karales, Madeline Mundsinger, Amy McNamara, Elizabeth 

Karales, Nicole Sartori, Ethan Lawrence, Jessica Deets and Linda Tornero.  Present over phone 

to listen only- Chris Warmbold 

III. Approval of Agenda -  Motion made to approve agenda by Jessica Deets, seconded by Ethan 

Lawrence, motion carried unanimously. 

IV. Approval of Minutes from November 29, 2022 meeting.  Motion made to approve minutes 

from last meeting by Ethan Lawrence, seconded by Madeline Mundsinger, motion carried 

unanimously 

V. Old Business 

a)     Discussion on T-Shirt style and vendor-  Elizabeth went to Logo Factory and got three 

samples of different shirts are much lower costs.  Majority liked the less than $8 shirt.  It 

was discussed that since the race is in April during child abuse prevention month, we 

should go back to just a blue one. 

b) Vote on t-shirt style and vendor-  Ethan motioned to get the shirt that was less than $8 per 

shirt and get it in vintage royal blue, Madeline seconded.  Motion carried unanimously 

c) Vote on not spending more than $5000 on t-shirts.  Madeline motioned to not spend more 

than $5000 on t-shirts for the runners and volunteers, Ethan seconded the motion.  Roll Call, 

motion carried unanimously 

d) Discussion of joining of with CASA Kendall County-  It was discussed further, that CASA 

has agreed to join the SKY 5K this year and they will be assisting getting sponsors and 

register runners, and volunteering at the event.  Jessica motioned to give CASA 30% of 

profit to CASA for the commitment, Madeline seconded; motion carried unanimously 

e) Possible sponsors-  CASA is going to send out a Google doc for everyone to be able to 

input there attempts at getting sponsors so there is no overlap.  It was discussed that we 

should be looking at Vets, animal groomers and other organizations that have not been 

asked in the past.  The brochures were passed out. 

f) Other-  It was discussed to make a a QR flyer to put in bags of other races and possibly in 

water bills for the towns. 

VII.  Citizens to be heard 

VIII.   Next meetings: January 31, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

IX.  Adjournment-  Madeline motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Ethan, motion passed 

unanimously. 

 


